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18th March 2022 
 
To: ALL MEMBERS, 
 
Announcement:- 
 
It has been brought to our attention that an event called the Staffordshire Knot Classic Car Tour is being organised by Chase Car 
Club to run on Sunday 22nd May 2022. 
 
Please note that we, Cannock and District Car Club, have NO affiliation with Chase Car Club and are not involved in any way with 
this event. 
 
We are a complete separate entity, with our own objectives.  We wish them a successful event. 
 
For more information on our club and a list of our events, please see our website:- CDCC.org.uk 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Brian Owen 
CDCC General Secretary & Competition Secretary 
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